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Demolition and paving works

Enabling Works -
Stage 2 Gloucester House Drive

The enabling works near Gloucester House Drive are
continuing to progress, helping prepare the site for main
works to commence on the redevelopment of RPA Hospital.

From 7am on Saturday 6 May, an exclusion zone will be
extended to include half of the entrance area to Gloucester
House. Demolition works will then begin to remove existing
paving to allow for the new pavers to be laid over the
coming weeks.

Signage will be in place to redirect pedestrians during
these works.

A reminder:

While our builders continue to work on a range of civil and
paving upgrades, including enhancing access to the campus
for large construction vehicles, staff, patients and visitors are
advised to please note the following changes:

The Level 4 Gloucester LEGEND

Best access to The Perioperative Unit,
ICU and Gloucester House

A small drop-off zone has been maintained on Gloucester
House Drive. Due to limited bays and expected congestion
during peak times, patients and visitors are advised to use
the Level 5 Missenden Road drop-off zone and enter via
the main hospital foyer when possible.

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients,
neighbours and community is our highest priority. For
any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA
Redevelopment Team on phone: (02) 9515 4685 or
email: SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

We're excited to work with you in bringing the future of
healthcare to RPA and we thank you for your patience and
cooperation while we build your new hospital.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team.

&

o

o

& st
R

o " - UNIVERSITY OVAL (USYD)
q q . " . P % Sl . 0
House link bridge M Main Hospital Building g Ty 3
between the ma | n B Other Hospital Buildings e “f”% corLecE %, Y
I Construction Zone K P 2, \
hospital building and ' 3 :
Stage 2 Construction Zone 1

Gloucester House
remains closed. Access
between the main
hospital and Gloucester
House is via Level 5 link
bridge.

. Main Enterance Drop-off

Gloucester Drive is

now a two-way street,
and the through road

to Lambie Dew Drive

is closed, with limited
Patient drop-off and
pick-up available outside
Gloucester House
exntrance.

How can | contact the project team?
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If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.

Email: SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

Website: rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au

RPA SITE MAP
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